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Please vote NO on LD1379.
It is FACTUALLY and easily demonstrated that the prescribed warning is incorrect 
as made in paragraph 3. The State has NO business making Maine businesses give 
individuals State sanctioned warnings that are not accurate and supportable, nor 
actionable.
Second, such warnings are proven to be completely ineffective and inefficient.  And 
waste money that could be better used elsewhere.
Just to give you some idea of the scope of your stupidity in proposing this consider 
this warning "WARNING: Consuming this product can expose you to Lead, which is 
known to the State of California to cause birth defects or other reproductive harm.". 
ITS ON EVERYTHING, nationwide.  It's a running joke as it either causes 
completely unnecessary anxiety or is completely ignored. Did it affect your actions 
personally in any way?  I guarantee not in the least and its on any number of things 
you individually handled. The same for this. 


